

October 2024 American Legion Auxiliary Department of Arizona MUSIC REPORT 2024-2025

Greetings Musicophiles ("music lovers"),

September is Auxiliary Music Month. This year's Music Theme is: "Saluting Our Super Heroes through Music". Let's get the love of music out to everyone. Together, we've got the music in us!. What a wonderful way to salute these heroes! I would like all Districts and Units to include music in their meetings. Please let me know some of the ways your Districts and "Units are Saluting Our Super Heroes through Music". I'm looking forward to hearing your ideas.

Please continue to encourage your members and Post to participate in "The American Legion Family Choir". The more voices participating the better we sound. Please remember to bring a "Legion" polo and dark pants for the "Memorial Service". Seriously, I'm hoping to find a strong male voice to feature in a special Elvis song in the near future,

Fall Conference is approaching very fast. I'm been working on music for Fall Conference. I'm looking forward to seeing and hearing your beautiful voices there!

"Life and love go on. Let the music play."

Johnny Cash

With a song in your heart. For God and Country,

Alma Matttingly, Department Music Chairman

16575 W. Moreland Street, Goodyear, AZ 85338 602-999-4054 amblonde01@gmail.com